
 

The Cheddington Link 19th April 

Welcome back 

It may be the start of the Summer Term but I'm not sure the weather has quite got the message! We 

started off the week with Bella's birthday on Monday which we celebrated in our whole school 

assembly by singing 'Happy Birthday' and Bella was treated to a doggie birthday cake.  

Working party - Tomorrow 

We are really looking forward to seeing lots of you at the Forest School Working Party tomorrow from 

10am until 1pm. I sent out an email on Tuesday with more details. Please enter the school via the 

back gate. Remember, everyone is welcome! 

Cross Country - Tomorrow 

Good luck to everyone taking part in the Cross Country - I will be at the working party but Mrs. White 

and Mrs. Gothard will be there to cheer you on!  

Author visit 



We were lucky to have author Rhian Tracey visit our Tiger, Flamingo and Giraffe classes this week. 

The children really enjoyed hearing about her new book, Bletchley Part Mystery.  

Miss Bullifent and Mrs. Gammell 

We would like to welcome two new members of staff to our Cheddington team. Mrs. Gammell started 

this week as a new Lunch Time Supervisor and Miss Bullifent will be joining us next week as a 

Teaching Assistant.  

Hair dye and nails 

It has been noted that there are a few children who have returned from the Easter holiday with 

brightly coloured dyed hair and/or wearing nail varnish. This is not appropriate for school and I kindly 

ask that hair dye be washed out and nail varnish removed. Thank you.  

Learners of the Week 

We didn't nominate Learners of the Week this week as we had just returned from the holiday. Instead 

we looked at our new Value for this half term - Teamwork. I look forward to finding out who is 

Learner of the Week next week. As next Friday will be the last Friday in April, I will be holding my 

'Celebration Assembly'. If your child has a certificate, medal or trophy the would like to share, please 

bring it to the office, named, ready for Friday.  

Class Newsletters 

This afternoon you will have received an email containing your child's 'Summer Class Newsletter'. This 

is an important document that gives you an insight into what your child will be learning this term, 

alongside some important information and reminders about their class.  

 

Have a lovely weekend and if you are able to come to the Working Party, I'll see you tomorrow.  

Mrs. Gilly Brown  

Head Teacher  



 

Photos of this week's learning... 
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